
Sussex Elementary - Peanut and Nut FREE School  for 2013-14  

  

 

SES Code of Conduct 

 I will be responsible! 

 I will be respectful! 

 I will make good choices! 

 I will be prepared! 

 I will do my best! 

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca 

Sussex Elementary School Family News 

Important Dates  of Upcoming Events  

Boston Bruins Alumni Game  Mar. 20th  

Report Cards go home Mar. 24th 

Skating (KR, KM, KMcD, 1G, 1D) Mar. 26 

Student Led Parent Teacher Evening and Morning Mar. 27/28 

Mar. 14, 2014  

 

Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth. 
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 The 2nd term report cards will be 

sent out on Monday March 24th.  

Our parent teacher evening on 

March 27th and the morning of 

March 28th will be structured in a 

student-led format.  Specific times 

will be provided by your child’s 

homeroom teacher. 

 

Parents, be sure to check the lost 

and found when you are in for par-

ent/teacher.  All items will be sent 

to charity at the end of March.  

 

We welcome donations of used 

books at any time.  Our next used 

book sale will be in June.  Feel 

free to drop some off when you are 

in for student-led conferences. 

Thank You!  

Friday March 21st will be “Jersey Day at SES”   

Don’t forget the Boston Bruin Alumni are 

in town next Thursday, March 20th to play 

in a fun hockey game versus a local men’s 

team!  All proceeds from the event goes to 

the hockey programs in the Sussex area.  

SES has purchased 20 tickets and will be 

holding a trivia contest Monday and Tues-

day with free tickets to the game as prizes.   

The alumni includes, Ray Bourque, who 

was one of the best defenseman to play the 

game.  Tickets can be purchased from any 

family who has children in a hockey pro-

gram and the cost per ticket is $20.  Tick-

ets are also available at Sussex Source for 

Sports and Backstage Music.   

 

On Friday March 21st a couple of alumni 

will visit SES around recess time for an 

assembly in the gym.  Make sure you wear 

your favorite jersey to school. 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district6/ses/Pages/default.aspx


 We Can Make a Difference!!!!!! Wednesday March 26th  
Sussex Elementary students and staff will be participating in a solidarity of silence.  Everybody is encouraged  

donate a dollar if the teacher agrees to the task. Here are the times to be silent. 

Kidergarten-10 minutes 

Grade 1-20 minutes 

Grade2-30 minutes 

Grade3-40 minutes 

Grade4-2 hours 

Grade5-All day  

You can talk at recesses!  

Craig Keilburger was 12 when he decided he wanted to make a difference. He saw in the newspaper that there 

was a kid who got sold for 16 dollars and worked in a rug factory. One day he escaped and went to a nearby 

villages to tell his story. When he went to school he always finished by holding a pencil in one hand and a tool 

in the other and said “everyone should have the right to learn, no kid should have to work”.  

Craig Keilburger decided to get other kids involved and they decided to call their group the group of 12 twelve 

year olds.  That worked until one of them had their 13th birthday so then they named the group Free The Chil-

dren. A couple of months later Craig asked his parents if he could go to India.  He went to India and was wor-

ried for the children because of child labour. 

 Now Craig Keilburger is continuing his organization and for more information on Craig Keilburger and how 

to help free the children click here: Free The Children. 

Thanks to Maggie Melvin and Emma Hourihan for organizing this event.       

SES Snack of the Week Program 
Although the program will be setup the same as the “snack of the week” initiative that we ran before Christ-

mas, the reward component will be based on class participation.  The class with the highest participation per-

centage will receive a complete day of healthy eating.  Recess snacks will be fruit trays and juice.  Lunch will 

include a sub or pizza lunch (class choice) served with milk or juice.   

Each day classes will submit the snack totals for the class to the office and these numbers will be calculated 

into percentages.  The standings will be posted at the end of each week and reviewed on the Monday AM an-

nouncements.  An example of a class participating would be; 

 

21 students in class A.  During the first week (5 days in total) of the program the students bring the snack of 

the week with the following ratios; 

 Monday -   12 of 21 students bring the snack of the week. 57% 

 Tuesday -   15 of 21 students bring the snack of the week. 71% 

 Wednesday - 14 out of 19 bring the snack of the week. (2 absent)  74% 

 Thursday -   17 out of 20 bring the snack of the week. (1 absent)  85% 

 Friday -   13 out of 17 bring the snack of the week. (4 absent)  77% 

Average participation rate at the end of week 1 =  72.8% 

 

Week 1 (March 10-14)  - Grapes   Week 2 (March 17-21) - Bananas 

Week 3 (March 24-28) - Carrots   Week 4 (March 31-Apr. 4) - Cucumber 

Week 5 (Apr. 7-11) - Apples    Week 6 (Apr. 14-18) - Celery 

Week 7 (Apr. 21-25) - Grapes or bananas  Week 8 (Apr. 28—May 2) - Carrots 
 

Thank you to all the parents for your support of this healthy eating initiative.  Before Christmas this was a 

wonderful program.  Hoping your continued support will make it even better! 

http://www.freethechildren.com/


 

                                                                      

http://youtu.be/I-BZNSAyNk8


“Anxiety in  

“ANXIETY IN ADOLESCENCE”   

 HOW TO RECOGNIZE-HOW TO HELP 

FOR PARENTS & CAREGIVERS 
Where: Sussex Middle School Cafeteria 

When: Thursday March 20th @ 5:30pm  

To Register: 

 Call 432-2065   Or email:  Pamela.Drury@nbed.nb.ca 

Do you recognize any of these signs in your child? 

Refusing to go to school 

Calling often to go home 

Frequent stomachaches 

Other physical complaints 

Not wanting to leave home 

Trouble sleeping/nightmares 

Avoidance of social situations 

Fears about safety of family 

Worry that something bad will happen 

Fears interfere with normal daily functioning 

mailto:Pamela.Drury@nbed.nb.ca

